
From: Joe Crosby  

Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2015 5:19 PM 
To: Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Appeals of 

 

YaYa: 

 

I apologize this came in so late to you.  This is in  regards to  ABZA 15-2 Public hearing to 
consider the appeal of Rafic Chehouri 
 

I just wanted to support the requests for the variance on the Gerber Jeweler. 

I strongly believe that by allowing the structure to be built will actually make Grand 

Ave  nicer.  The present store front is not as  charming as the new store front would be. 

 

I believe granting his request will  make Grand Ave even more attractive and bring in  more 

business.   

 

I hope you had a great holiday season, 

 
Joe Crosby 
 


